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I'm hoping this finds you as well as possible given the current circumstances. As you know, Dearborn Public Schools will not resume meeting face to face with students until April 13th. This is forcing us to so some remote online learning. I understand that Geometry is a difficult subject for most and many students rely on the teacher’s explanation but I am certain that with our positive interaction and collaborations for the next 4 weeks we will make learning happen. 
The geometry team and I have chosen to proceed to unit 11 “Volume and Surface Area” instead of unit 8 in our Envision. We felt that this chapter is much more approachable and easy to follow through because it is more algebraic based. It is Dearborn Public School expectation that every student will check in with all their teachers and that the work that is assigned gets turned in electronically by the due dates. 
Below are our Geometry class requirements:
1- Check I-blog and Remind constantly in which I will update daily with assignments’ due date reminders, videos, notes,……
· https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/fardous5
· Remind: @fardousg
2- Envision- this is where all our examples, assignments, and quizzes are going to be. You are accepted to complete at least 2 assignments a week as well as a quiz.
· Under your school g-mail account (see below paper for directions in case)
3- Khan Academy SAT practice. Please join our class and complete at least one practice a week(codes below and on the blog)
· X6D9PC66 (1st hour)
· P5AH2YHD (2nd hour)
· 8XRD7NZN (4th hour)
· TNGEXJAM (5th hour)
· 9SK27J9U(6th hour)
***All assignments will be open until April 3 but they will be checked in the grade book according to the assigned due date. Responding to the first assignment “Online Learning Experience” For your convenient, I will be attaching a calendar with the schedules of all the assignments. I am available for questions via e-mail or Remind until 8 pm everyday and I will be checking in with you guys every two days.
It is going to be an interesting journey and we will get through this together. Thank you all for your gracious support and understanding. 
Be safe, see you in couple weeks
Sincerely,
Mrs. Fardous







 

